
 
 

            
 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
We kindly invite you to take part in an international, interdisciplinary research conference 

“Cognitive adventures”, which will take place on the 9th and 10th of November 2015 at the 

Copernicus Science Centre (Warsaw, Poland). 

 

 

Conference themes: 

 

1. Cognition, learning, and experience in museums and science centres; 

2. Social capital and scientific capital – the role played by science centres and informal-

education institutions in effecting social change; 

3. Exhibition environments, individual exhibits, and “designed” visitor experiences. 

 

Conference details: www.adventures.kopernik.org.pl 

E-mail contact: adventures@kopernik.org.pl 

We encourage you to deliver a presentation! 

 

Kind regards, 

“Cognitive adventures” Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         


